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November 9, 2017

The Port of Port Angeles and its elected Commissioners would like to express our support for
any and all improvements to the Olympic Discovery Trail. In particular, the Port supports
efforts by the Peninsula Trails Coalition to advocate for the prioritization of planning and
construction of a portion of the trail through Anderson Lake State Park. The entire Olympic
Discovery Trial is important to our community and it is our hope the Washington State Parks
and Recreation Commission is able to fund the Anderson Lake State Park improvements in the
2019-2021 biennium budget. It’s our belief that any improvements that increase trail access or
safety will benefit everyone across the Olympic Peninsula.

Sincerely,

Karen Goschen
Executive Director
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